
Tom Allyn
Our steelhead runs are in enough trouble already. Burdening them with the diseases of net pen
aquaculture will be what finally kills them. Is that what you want?

This is a filthy business that has been allowed to dump their waste in our waterways far too long
already.

Fish farming should only be done on land and totally isolated from public waterways. We don't
need to be sacrificing OUR PUBLIC RESOURCES for corporate welfare.

Please do not allow the return of filthy net pens to Puget Sound or any other public waterway.


